
 
 

 

Date: 22/8/2022 

C 17 (2022-23) 

 

To 
School Parents (Nursery to G-10), 

 

Ref: Personalised Email IDs 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

Sarvankash  Vidya Mandir has always believed in its Motto of BE MORE. We are carrying the same 

determination forward and are all set to make the entire communication process seamless and unified.  

The school is pleased to announce that the learners from Nursery to Grade 10 will soon have their 

personalised Email- IDs with the school’s domain.  

For example- If the learner's name is Reema Patil. Then her mail id will be reema.patil 

@sarvankashvidyamandir. in 

Learners’ Email IDs can be a powerful communication tool for parents and learners to increase 

communication and collaboration. Parents can use this mode to communicate with the school. All the 

official correspondence can happen through the personalised mail IDs of your learner. As the SVM parent 

family becomes more familiar and adaptive to this process we will soon reduce the communication that 

happens through Whatsapp. The school’s ERP (Skolaro) and Learners’ Email id will remain the only 

official communication mode. 

An official email is considered to be more formal and reliable than Whatsapp Messages. With the 

changing times, the ways we communicate should change too. While it is undisputed that sending a 

Whatsapp Message is the most convenient for any person, however, a few correspondences need to be 

official.  

An official email always serves as a winner in such a case. The school can take backup of the emails and 

hence it is secure. Emails provide better organization of messages and attachments. Hence, searching 

becomes easy both for the sender and recipient.  



 
 

 

As soon as the administrative team creates the personalised Email IDs they will be shared with you all. 

The parents will receive the Login ID and Password. The password needs to be changed at the first login.  

Going forward, we are confident that this will help for smooth communication. It will further empower 

our learners and parents' family.  

We would like to reiterate that parents will continue to get their updates on Skolaro and official school 

groups. And Skolaro continues to remain the official platform for school.  

SVM is trying to put in their utmost efforts to ensure quality education is delivered to our dear learners 

despite all odds and probabilities and we sincerely appreciate the efforts of our parents.  

 

Regards 

Monica Jaiswal  

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir.  


